

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 25 OCTOBER 2024



YEAR 6 CAMP

Year 6 students had the chance to see Parliament House up close, gaining new perspectives on how government works. At the National Electoral Education Centre, they discovered the history and impact of voting in Australia, while a visit to the Australian War Memorial offered a moment to reflect on the stories of those who served.

The trip continued with the National Gallery and Arboretum, giving students a taste of Australia's art and natural beauty. Each experience added depth to their classroom studies, bringing learning to life in a way only the Nations Capital can.





















Between learning stops, students enjoyed some active fun with rock climbing and a visit to Flip Out.

The Australian Government recognises the importance of all young Australians being able to visit the national capital as part of their Civics and Citizenship education. To assist schools in meeting the cost of the excursion the Australian Government is contributing funding to our College in the amount of \$30 per student under the Parliament and Civics Education Rebate program towards those costs. The rebate is paid directly to the school upon completion of the excursion.

We appreciate the staff who helped make this journey unforgettable for our Year 6 students.